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Representative Smith   
SUBCOMMITTEE RECOMMENDATION 

 
Oregon State Treasurer  

Key Performance Measures Report  
 

On February 6th, the General Government Subcommittee recommended acknowledging 

receipt of a report from the State Treasurer on Key Performance Measures.   

 

This report is part of a routine review of an agency’s KPMs.  The State Treasurer is making 

good progress to reduce the number of unneeded KPMs, revise existing KPMs, and 

propose new KPMs.    

 

The State Treasurer plans to continue to refine its KPM changes over the course of the 

interim and return to the Legislature in 2021 with a comprehensive proposal for 

consideration.     

 

The General Government Subcommittee recommends approval. 
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